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Texas Louisiana Gulf Coast District Mid Winter Conference                                    
will be held on January 29th 8:00 a.m.-12 p.m. at the Houston Hobby Marriott                                                    

 RSVP to texlougcd@gmail.com or call Shayla at 281- 923-8413 

Exchange Club Member Bob Dunham was honored as Volunteer of the Year at an awards program 
hosted by the Houston Texans, on the field at Reliant Stadium. Bob was nominated by Exchange Club member 
Susan Whitacre, who is Volunteer Coordinator for Fort Bend Seniors Meals on Wheels. Bob has been faithfully 
delivering meals for years.  
 

The staff and players of The Texans contributed $635,000.00 to the United Way of Greater Houston. FBS Meals 
on Wheels was awarded $10,000 in Bob's name to support the on-going programs which help Seniors to remain 
independent in their own homes. 

Bob Dunham with Jamey Rootes, President 
of the Houston Texans Organization 

Welcome new 
ECSL members 

Patrick La Rue and 
Nick Landoski. 

Kudos to our wait 
staff at Sweetwater 
Country club for 
great service and 
delicious food. 

ECSL will be a title  
sponsor for the CASA 
GALA 2011. A check 

was presented to 
Ruthanne  Mefford in 
the amount of $10,000. 

Save the date: 

Child Advocates of 

Fort Bend Gala 

April 2, 2011 

 
 

Please keep these friends in your thoughts and 
prayers:                                                     
Brenda Kessler had stomach surgery.                     
Harold Ward had hip surgery.                             
John Norsworthy, Fort Bend County  Deputy 
Sherriff, died in the line of duty. A fundraiser 
will be held for his family on February 26, 2011.  

Juan Adame, Naren Patel, Ray Wathen, 

Brenda Robinson, Rich Tisch, Rob Massey 
 

 
 

Carlos Perez, Beryl Ramsey, H. Hardee,   
Kim Bednarz, Michael Schiff 

Scott McClintic, Jean Davis, Alicia Marra 
Chris Connolly, May Williams 

Manuela Arroyos, CEO of FB Meals on Wheels, 
Susan Whitacre, Kirk Dunham and Bob.  


